
City of Van Meter, Iowa 

Planning & Zoning Commission Workshop, Wednesday, October 9, 2024 

1) The Van Meter Planning & Zoning Commission had a scheduled meeting on September 25, 2024 that was cancelled 
due to lack of quorum. The Van Meter Planning & Zoning Commission met on Wednesday, October 9, 2024 for a 
workshop. The workshop started at 5:35pm.  

Commissioners Wahlert, Feldman & Miller were present in addition to City Clerk Drake.  

Commissioners Hulse, Cook & DeVore were not in attendance. 

2) The commissioners & City Clerk reviewed proposed amendments to Chapter 161 Rental Housing Code and Chapter 
165 Zoning Regulations relating to Short-Term Rental Housing.  

3) The commissioners & City Clerk reviewed a sample ordinance relating to solar energy systems.  

4) City Clerk Drake reviewed the upcoming meeting dates for the remainder of the calendar year: October 30 as 

scheduled, November 27 has been moved to December 2 and December 25 has been moved to January 8, 2025.  

5) The workshop ended at 6:30pm.  


